
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, JANUARY 27, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 IF YOU HAVE LISTENED TO WRVM FOR ANY LENGTH OF TIME YOU KNOW THAT YOU CAN 

NEVER KNOW WHICH ANNOUNCER WILL BE ON THE AIR AT ANY PARTICULAR TIME. THE 

ONLY WAY WE KEEP TRACK OF IT IS WITH A MONTHLY CALENDAR PRINTOUT THAT LISTS 

WHO IS LIVE ON THE AIR WHEN. WE ALSO HAVE ANOTHER SCHEDULE THAT LISTS WHO IS 

RESPONSIBLE FOR VOICE TRACKING THE MUSIC SEGMENTS WHEN NO ONE IS HERE TO DO 

IT LIVE. BRIAN HAY, AS OUR SENIOR ANNOUNCER, OVERSEES THESE SCHEDULES. 

LAST FRIDAY, BRIAN GAVE ME THE FEBRUARY SCHEDULE. AS I LOOKED AT IT, I NOTED 

THAT THERE IS ONE NAME MISSING. THERE’S ALSO A NEW NAME LISTED. YES, WE HAVE 

SOME STAFF CHANGES HAPPENING IN FEBRUARY. AND NOW I SUPPOSE IS A GOOD TIME 

FOR ME TO GIVE YOU THE NAME THAT IS MISSING AND THE NEW NAME ON THE SCHEDULE. 

ABOUT A MONTH AGO, LEVI ROCKE SAT DOWN WITH ME TO TELL ME OF HIS DECISION TO 

LEAVE THE STATION. AS YOU MIGHT KNOW, LEVI IS THE PASTOR OF COMMUNITY BIBLE 

CHURCH IN BLACK CREEK. THE CHURCH IS DOING WELL AND LEVI NEEDS TO DEVOTE 

MORE TIME TO THAT MINISTRY. AND HE WOULD LIKE TO BE ABLE TO SPEND MORE TIME 

WITH HIS WIFE AND TWO YEAR OLD SON. WE HAVE BEEN BLESSED TO HAVE HAD LEVI 

WITH US FOR NEARLY TWO YEARS AND HIS MINISTRY TO US ON THE AIR, AND BEHIND THE 

SCENES WILL BE MISSED. PRAY FOR LEVI AS THE LORD BRINGS HIM TO YOUR MIND. 

AT THE SAME TIME I LEARNED ABOUT LEVI’S INTENTION’S TO LEAVE, I WAS APPROACHED 

BY A LONGTIME FRIEND OF THE RADIO STATION WHO HAD AN INTEREST IN GETTING 

INVOLVED HERE. FOR WHICH I WAS DELIGHTED AND AMAZED AT GOD’S TIMING. HIS NAME 

IS RANDY BOHN. RANDY HAS ONE OF THOSE VOICES THAT WHEN YOU HEAR IT YOU 

INSTANTLY THINK ‘RADIO’. RANDY JUST RETIRED AFTER PUTTING IN 40 YEARS FOR A 

LARGE GREEN BAY COMPANY AND IS NOW READY TO USE HIS GOD GIVEN TALENTS HERE 

AT WRVM. HE IS CURRENTLY TRAINING BEHIND THE SCENES; THERE’S A LOT MORE 

INVOLVED THAN JUST TALKING, AND I KNOW YOU WILL ENJOY HIS MINISTRY TO YOU 

ONCE HE GETS ON THE AIR. LATELY HE HAS BEEN VOICE TRACKING OUR OVERNIGHT 

MUSIC HOURS. IF YOU ARE UP AND LISTENING AT THAT TIME THEN YOU HAVE ALREADY 

HEARD HIM. PLEASE WELCOME RANDY AND REMEMBER HIM IN YOUR PRAYERS. 

WE ARE THANKFUL FOR YOUR SUPPORT. BOTH FINANCIALLY AND PRAYERFULLY. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


